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NWCFASD Network Annual Art Contest – submission deadline, 
Sunday, October 30, 2021. Information at  www.nwcfasd.ca.  Send 
questions and entries to  angelak@nwcfasd.ca 

 

  

 

You can easily change the 
formatting of selected text in 
the document text by 
choosing a look for the 
selected text from the Quick 
Styles gallery on the Home 
tab. You can also format 
text directly by using the 
other controls on the Home 
tab. 

Launch of the WRAP 2.0 Education Project. 

This is a 5 year partnership project between the Ministry of 
Education and the Ministry of Community and Social 
Services through the FASD Networks. There are now 10 FASD 
Instructional Coaches placed in FASD Networks across the 
province to provide education administration targeted 
FASD professional development and one to one, or group, 
elbow to elbow coaching.  The NWCFASD Network houses 
2 coaches. Welcome Tsion Abate who will cover the 
Edmonton region. Angela Kemble, the ED of the NWCFASD 
Network, will take on an additional role as part time FASD 
Instructional coach for the NWCFASD Network region. 
Contact: tsiona@nwcfasd.ca/angelak@nwcfasd.ca 

NWCFASD Network Leadership Team 

Welcome to Brian Moody of Onoway and Laura Hynes of 
Athabasca, the two newest members to join the NWCFASD 
Network Board of Directors. Thank you for your interest and 
the valuable contributions we know you will make  

NWCFASD Network and their contract agencies:  Healthy 
Families Healthy Futures, Westlock; WJS, Slave Lake; and 
Hinton Adult Learning Centre, will be honouring the federal 
statutory holiday, September 30,  as the National Day of Truth 
and Reconciliation. We also observe August 9 as the 
International Day of the World’s Indigenous People.  
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INTERNATIONAL FASD 
AWARENESS DAY IS 
SEPTEMBER 9TH 
Although restricted by Covid we 
rose to the challenge to celebrate 
our people and bring awareness 
and respect for FASD.  

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Along with the many 
individual events by our 
contract agencies and 
Network staff the NWCFASD 
Network also entered into 
partnership with the Prairie 
Central and other FASD 
Networks to promote FASD 
awareness through a Liquor 
Bag Campaign. This fall all 
participating Networks will 
have distributed within their 

region FASD tagged liquor 
bags in most if not all of their 
liquor stores. An example of 
Prairie Central’s from 2020 is 
to the right. 2021’s will be 
colored and have no 
Network logos. Through this 
campaign we hope to 
reach many more Albertans 
with our important FASD 
messaging. Liquor stores 
were very eager to  join.   
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